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Hi there,

I am emailing to you to say No to proposed plan of building more housing in the Otay Lakes
area as it will worsen the traffic in our area and it will worsen the already crowded middle
school as there’s only one middle school where children in that area also goes to. A middle
school should be built in the area to support the influx of new families moving in the area. The
field where proposed plan of building more housing is currently being used for outdoor sports
such as soccer which is essential in that community’s health. Therefore, I vote no to building
more housing in Otay Lakes mall area.

Respectfully,

Cherry Legaspi
Chula Vista Resident





